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Hello,

I am writing to you as a resident of Portsmouth and objecting to the proposed Aquind
project.

My objections are as follows:

There are only three roads into Portsmouth. The disruption to the Eastern Road and
surrounding area will have a detrimental effect on the enviroment, health and well-being of
locals, including children. Just one small accident currently results in gridlock for the city.
The treatment of the local environment and local residents is a disgrace.

Portsmouth 1s one of the most densely populated cities in Europe. The housing
development at St.James Hospital, without provisions for local infrastructure has already
led to the loss of vital green space.

Allotment holders will face severe disruption and loss of this facilities.

There seems no good reason that if permission granted the power line could come ashore
at the North of the city.

The damage to the environment and peoples health is unacceptable.

If this project is given the green light I suspect it will face opposition on a scale not seen
since the Newbury bypass.

Please reconsider or cancel this project.

Regards

Andrew Larder






